
IA report for 25-05-31 meeting, prepared 25-05-17 by Bob Dixon 

 

There are two IA investigations currently in progress. 

 

IA 2025A was commenced during the executive session at the 2025 midwinter meeting.  

The investigation was conducted by Bob Dixon and Heather Cheney.  The report out was 

completed on 25-04-29 and is awaiting presentation during the executive session 

scheduled for 25-05-31.  Details of process and findings will be presented in that 

executive session. 

 

IA 2025B was instigated during a Board zoom meeting in 2025-03.  The investigation is 

being conducted by Bob Dixon, Ted Peck and Sharon Macleod.  There were delays in 

getting started due to discussions about the CA.  A status update is expected to be 

provided during the executive session scheduled for 25-05-31. 

 

 

 

 


